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Contact Details:  

Principal: Lauren Poole 

Phone: (08) 8569 4050 

Mobile: 0439 437 735 

Fax: (08) 8569 4124 

Email: 

dl.0326_info@schools.sa.edu.au 

Postal: C/- Post Office 

PALMER SA 5237 

Address: Olive Grove 

Avenue Palmer SA 5237 

Website: 

www.palmerps.sa.edu.au 
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       Small School, Enormous Opportunities 

Dear Families,   

Week five is over and we look forward to continuing our learning journey over 

the next six weeks of term one.  

Swimming Week 

Swimming week was held last week and we were all so proud of the amazing 

behaviour displayed by students. Students overcame fear of water, fear of 

deep water and were very resilient and determined throughout the week. Staff 

could see the confidence grow from Monday’s lesson to Friday’s lesson, and 

we hope you enjoy  the many photos taken by staff.  

Book Fair 2021 

Week 6 we have our Scholastic Book Fair. Students will be looking on Monday 

afternoon at all the books which will be on display. Parents/Carers are more 

than welcome to come and have a look at these books on Tuesday or 

Wednesday before or after school to check the books on their wish lists.  Then 

Thursday students will be able to bring along their money to purchase the 

books/posters/goodies. Little goodies such as rubbers, pencil sharpeners, rulers, 

highlighters pens etc will be also available varying from $1—$5 per item.  

Students will be able to purchase books Thursday 4th March from 2:45pm—

3:30pm. Unfortunately after this time purchases cannot be made as all books 

will be returned.  

Please remember if you come onto our school site to scan in with the QR code 

or sign into the front office before entering. Please also be mindful the Tech 

Room is limited to number of people in there at one time.  

Footy Clinic 

We are fortunate to be hosting Mitchell Noye from Sturt Football Club who will 

be running a footy clinic on Tuesday the 2nd of March. Students will have the 

opportunity to develop their football skills and talk about the importance of 

maintaining a healthy lifestyle. Students have always enjoyed these clinics in 

the past.  
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Camp 2021 Wednesday 20th—Friday 22nd October 2021 

Invoices have been sent home. This is so families have the  option to start a payment plan. If you 

would like to start a payment plan please come in and speak with Kellie. If you have paid direct into 

our account please notify Kellie of receipt number .  If you are aware that your child/ren will require 

any medication over the camp (e.g. before or after school medication) please come and see Kellie 

for forms to be filled out by the GP.  

We all absolutely love school camp and students have a fabulous experience. Further information 

about camp, what to bring, permission form etc will be sent out at the end of term three. If you have 

any questions about camp, please come and speak to your child’s teacher or myself.   

 

QR Code 

Just a reminder that all adults need to scan the QR code upon entry to school grounds and 

buildings, or if you don’t have the QR scanner/Covid safe app, pen and paper registration upon 

entry. We thank all families for following the guidelines given to us and keeping everyone safe.  

 

Public Holiday—Monday 8th March 

There will be a public holiday on Monday the 8th of March. Week 7 will begin on Tuesday 9th March. 

We also have an extra long weekend coming up for Easter, which is on the 2nd—5th of April.  

 

Kind Regards, Lauren  

Palmer Primary School is on 

Facebook!!!   

Have you joined our public page… 

Palmer Primary School?  

We also have our closed group—

’Palmer Primary School Community 

Group’ for much more information 

that is just for the closed group 

members—families and staff only. If 

you haven’t joined yet and need help 

joining, please see a member of staff 

to help!!! 

 


